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Tues 11th  

Class 2 trip  

Tues 11th 7pm 

New Reception parent       

welcome meeting 

Sat 15th 5 - 7pm 

PTA Bingo  

Mon 17th 

Class 3 Heart of England  

Forest School 

Mon 17th 7pm 

Parent information meeting 

Tues 18th 

Class 2 Heart of England  

Forest School 

Tues 18th 12.30-3.30pm 

Arden Area Athletics 

Tues 18th 1.30-3.30pm 

New reception parent drop in 

afternoon 

Wed 19th 

Class 4 Heart of England  

Forest School 

Thurs 20th 3.45-5.30pm 

Y3/4 Football tournament 

Alcester Town FC 

Mon 24th  

Girls football match 

Wed 26th 1.30-3pm 

New Reception induction 

Thurs 27th 3.45pm 

Y5/6 Rounders at Alcester 

Academy 

Class 1 will be  sharing their 

learning in   Celebration   

Assembly on Friday 14th 

June at 2.45pm 

 

ISSUE - 1    

Sponsored Chairs 
On Wednesday afternoon the children completed their chair          
challenges. We had a lovely afternoon and we were really impressed 
with the children’s positive attitudes and great collaboration. We would 
also like to thank all the fantastic volunteers who helped out for the 
afternoon. Thank you very much to everyone who has sent their   
sponsor money in so far. We would be really grateful if all                
contributions could be sent in by next Friday 14th June. 

 
Sporting Stars 
This week has seen TG Teams taking part in a number of sporting 
competitions and they have performed brilliantly in all the             
tournaments. The children’s sports reports are included on the next 
page, netball report to come next week.   
 
 
Class 1 & 2 Forest School dates 
We are planning forest school sessions for Class 2 this half term. Here are the dates 
and times for all the sessions. On forest school days the children should come to 
school dressed in their forest school clothes which they will keep on all day. 

 
Craft Materials  

We are planning a whole school creative project for later on this 
month and would be very grateful for any donations of collage 
materials (fabric, card paper etc). All donations will be very      
welcome and in particular we are looking to collect materials in 
the following colours: orange, pink, purple, gold, silver and grey. 
 

All About Me 
This week we sent home a letter and information about the  
content of the All About Me the Relationship and Sex Education 
programme we will be delivering this half term. On Monday 17th 
June, 7pm, we will be holding an information meeting for       
parents to talk to you about the programme. The parents’     
website is now live and can be found at  https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/allaboutme 
or by  typing allaboutme.education into the search engine.  
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ISSUE - 5 

Star of The Week    

Ava Broadbent             Class 1 

Lauren Hatcher            Class 2  

Scarlett Neal             Class 3 

Vinnie Marro            Class 4 

12/6/19  

Class 2 forest school am 

Class 1 forest School pm 

19/6/19  

Class1 forest school am 

 

26/6/19  

Class 1 forest School pm 

3/7/19  

Class 2 forest school am 

Class 1 forest School pm 

10/7/19  

Class 2 forest school am 

 Class 1 forest School pm 

17/7/19  

No Forest School 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/allaboutme


ISSUE - 1    

Sports Reports 

Tennis Triumph by Mr Strangwood 
On Tuesday, eight of our children represented TG at the South Warks. Tennis Competition. Held 
at Henley Tennis Club, they were one of seven teams taking part. 
 
The Year 5/6 team of Hugo, Aaron C., Emilie and Jessica faced some very strong competition 
and, despite their best efforts, didn't quite manage to finish in the top three teams. 
 
It was pleasing, however, to see the improvement in their play as the tournament progressed. The 
Year 3/4 team of William, Yash, Aimee and Carlee also played some wonderful tennis and managed to win their    
competition. There were strong performances from all four of the children and William actually won all six of his   
matches. 
 
This means that the Year 3/4 team will now progress to the Warks. County Finals in early July as the South Warks. 
representatives. 
 
Thank you to Nicki for her support and guidance and also a special mention for Jessica who stepped in at very short 
notice as a replacement. 
 

Cricket Report by Ethan 

On Thursday 6 June, eight representatives from Temple Grafton went to a cricket tournament at 
Ragley cricket ground. The squad was: Ethan (captain), Flynn, Rufus, Barnaby, Stefan, Harry, Jonas 
and Milly. 

Our first game was against Welford and, after a pep talk from Mr Strangwood, Barnaby and Flynn 
took to the crease. We all batted very well and got lots of runs. We then swapped to field and took 
several wickets; one of the best moments was Harry ‘s catch. The final score was Temple Grafton 

251 and Welford 194. 

Our second game was against Bidford and we batted first again and by hitting lots of fours and sixes, we got many 
runs. Then, after another team talk with Mr Strangwood, we got back onto the pitch and fielded very well, Barnaby  
getting three wickets in one over! The final score was Temple Grafton 266 and Bidford 211. 

As we had won both games, we went through to the final to play St Nicholas. We won the toss and fielded first,    
keeping their runs down with our excellent fielding. Ethan got two wickets in the same over and one of them was 
caught behind by Rufus. We batted exceptionally well and only lost two wickets. The final score was Temple Grafton 
241 and St    Nicholas 204. 

Thank you, Mr Strangwood, for coaching us and to all the parents that came to support us. 
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